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15 th  June 2018 

St Nicholas Catholic Primary School Newsletter 

Headteacher’s News 
 

Stars of the Week 
Laura Wlochowicz 

Jody Wildman 
Kai McCarthy 
Amelie Wills 
Isaiah Shine 

Bebe Berriman-Green 
Jack Keyte 
Eric Biernis 
Tilly Chacko 

Jakub Walach 
Aeona Ong 
Maria Ward 

Angelina Shibu 
Elliot Berriman-Green 

Narcis Visan 
Coco Blell 

Marc Dupuy 
Elsie Daniel-Loughran 

Charlotte Cake 
Hunter Knapp 
Joanna Dupuy 

Well done to you all! 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs A Folland

 Diary Dates 

June  
18th 3/4 Swimschool 
19th  Class Photos 
20th Year 6 Life Skills at 

Matford 
21st Learning Assembly led 

by Rougemont 9am 

Tag Rugby friendly 
tournament with 
Cranbrook 

22nd PTA Summer Fayre  
25th NO Swimschool 

26th  Sports Day 9.30am 

29th St Peter and Paul 
Mass led by Mustard 
Seeds 9.15am 

Living and Learning in 
Spirit and in Truth 

 

Information 
GDPR and Privacy Notices 
GDPR is now in effect and the school has been doing much to ensure 
compliance. On the school website, on the ‘About Us’ page you can find a 
short video for parents explaining GDPR and also new privacy notices. If you 
have any queries or concerns about GDPR in school please contact Ali 
Brocksom (abrocksom@stncs.uk). 
 

Reminder 
Children may not be left in the playground unsupervised before 8.30am. If 
your child is left unsupervised we will have to put them into Breakfast Club 
and you will incur a charge of £3.  
 

Whole Class Photos 
Class photos will be taken on the morning of 19th June (next Tuesday). 
These will then be available to purchase from Tempest photography. Please 
ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform on this day. 
 

Yr 6 Yearbooks 
Next week the Yr 6 children will start creating their pages of the Leaver’s 
yearbook. If you have not yet ordered a copy please e-mail Ali at 
abrocksom@stncs.uk. 
 

Swimschool 
A reminder that there will be no Swimschool on the 25th June for Yr 3/4.  
 

Learning assembly 
Rougemont Class are leading the whole school learning assembly at 9am on 
the 21st June. Parents and carers are welcome to join us.  
 

Sports Day 
Your child should bring home a letter today about Sports Day on Tuesday 
26th June at 9.30am. The colour of the letter indicates which team your child 
is in. They should wear something of that colour on the day along with their 
normal PE kit. Parents are welcome to stay in school to watch. We hope for a 
sunny day, but if the weather is bad (and we have to cancel) the reserve date 
is the 3rd July.  
 

Reminder - New meals system (from September) 
Please remember that we are changing the way you buy school lunches for 
your Nursery and KS2 children from September. This will all be done online 
via our current payment system, Parentpay. Instead of buying books of 
tickets you will pay in and create a balance from which your child’s meal will 
be deducted on a daily basis. You can therefore pay in as much as you 
would like. Under the new system you will also be able to log in and see 
which option your child has chosen and you can set up and receive a free 
email when your balance falls below an amount of your choice. 
 

Please note that we will not be accepting dinner tickets in September and 
therefore we recommend that you check how many tickets you have at home 
and if you need to buy tickets only buy the number you will need to the end 
of term (Wednesday 25th July).    The ability to purchase tickets will be 
removed on Friday 20th July. 
 

It has been very quiet in school this 
week without our Year 6 who have 
enjoyed a fantastic, sunny week at 
Kilve The photos have all been full 
of smiles! We look forward to 
seeing them all again next week 
and hearing about their adventures.  

We have many activities coming 
up over the next few weeks 
including Class photos, Sports 
Day, preparations for the Yr 5/6 
performance and move up days. 
Please ensure you check 
Parentmail regularly for updates 
and information.  
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St Nicholas Catholic Primary School, Ringswell Avenue, Exeter, Devon, EX1 3EG 

01392 445403  admin@stncs.uk     www.st-nicholas-exeter.devon.sch.uk 
St Nicholas School is committed to safeguarding children. 

Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Angela Folland Deputy Child Protection Officers: Mrs L Stone, Mrs S Beach,  
Mrs D Sparkes, Miss C Follows and  Miss R Reynolds. Named Governor for Child Protection: Mrs Lucy Wills 

 
 

PTA 
Summer Social - Friday 22nd June : 6pm -8pm 
Enjoy a relaxed, social evening with your children, friends and family 
while fundraising for our school and children. Grab a glass of fizz or a 
pint from the bar while the children belt out a tune on the karaoke and 
tire themselves out disco dancing or getting involved with the footy 
games! We'll be offering freshly cooked hotdogs from the BBQ as well as 
curry, samosas and pakoras that will specially made for our event. 
Also includes: 

 Face painting from a local company 
 Glitter tattoos 
 Bouncy castle 
 Candy Floss 
 Ice Cream 
 Cakes & Refreshments 

Adults £1 entry - children free! Hope to see you all there :-) 
Your PTA 
 

Weekly Prayer 

Presence 
“Be still and know that I am 

God” 
Lord, may your spirit guide 

me 
to seek Your Loving presence 

more and more.  
For it is there 

I find rest and refreshment 
from 

this busy world. 

 

Kilve 2018 
The Yr 6 children have had a fantastic time at Kilve and been very lucky with the weather. They have taken part in many 
activities – a walk to the beach, high ropes, mountain biking, archery, a muddy walk, a disco and much more. Many 
photos (and a few videos) are on the website.  

 


